
From: cassie hopsick
To: Infrastructure, Planning and Natural Resources Committee
Subject: Submission for the KAP"s Taxi Industry Amendment Bill
Date: Thursday, 22 October 2015 2:14:37 PM

This support needs to be supported as fining uber drivers money is not working.  Demerit
 points or delicencing uber drivers needs to happen.  It needs to happen immediately as
 the taxi industry is suffering.  It's quite simple, uber is illegal as the drivers are driving
 without a taxi licence.   The Qld government needs to enforce the laws they
 created.  Uber is a multinational sending all profits offshore.  Uber is bad for our economy
 as it brings no revenue.  The government needs to wake up and realise that Travis' s goal
 (uber ceo) is to decimate the taxi industry.  People need to realise uber drivers are taking
 the legal taxi driver's jobs.  Uber drivers pay no tax, drive when they want to compared to
 legal taxi drivers who have to be on the road 24/ 7.  Legal taxi drivers and owners pay tax,
 and have massive overheads.  Qld taxi drivers and plate owners are hard working and
 need help right now!!  
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